
From: Dawna Ernster [mailto:dernster@jndinsurance.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 15, 2007 01:06 AM 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Subject: FW: Routing power link through Carveacre Estates 
 
Routing your Power Link through the pristine area of Carveacre Estates just doesn't make sense.  It is 
surrounded by Cleveland National Forest.  My family built a small cabin there in 1965 (3910 Carveacre 
Rd) in 1965 and utilizes the cabin frequently during Fall. Winter and Spring.  The population in this 
area has increased tremendously since 1965.  The vista in this area is beautiful and would be destroyed 
with your large power grid support structures.  It is suggested that you select a less populated area for 
your power grid. 
 
  
 
G. F. Laughlin 
 
600 A Ave 
 
Coronado, CA 92118 
 
(619) 435-4868 
 


